
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Camille Broussard <chuber907@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2022 12:41 PM 

To: Wastell, Pam <pwastell@kpb.us>; Pierce, Charlie <CPierce@kpb.us> 

Cc: john@empireconsulting.co 

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Letter of Interest for Nikiski Advisory Planning Commission 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or 

providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know 

the content is safe and were expecting the communication. 

Good Afternoon Mayor Pierce,  

I am interested in creating an advisory planning commission in Nikiski with the proposed boundary area 

being the established Nikiski Fire Service Area. As per code 21.02.030 this represents the letter of 

interest. I also volunteer to be the coordinator for this effort. I look forward to working with you and 

receiving the documents for the petition.  

Thank you, 

Camille Broussard  

907-420-4973 


